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“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  

 

July 10, 2022 
 

                             Sacraments and Parish Information  
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403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Dcn. Bob Hennekes 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &  Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
  Bulletin Announcements: 
  peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
  (by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
nancy.assumption@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
    Survey says…  As we begin our new school year we also have the results 
of the Archdiocesan School Survey. Over 18,000 completed it to help us as 
we plan for the future of our Archdiocese with All Things New.  The 
School Survey has helped identify strengths and oppor-
tunities for our schools noted by different groups that 
will help us to plan for the future.  It has also identified 
the level of commitment we might expect from different 
people as changes occur.  All of this needs to be consid-
ered in making the best plans and transitions for the fu-
ture. 
    One area of the survey asked about the likely response 
of different groups of people if there was change.  Rec-
ognizing that All Things New may result in there being 
fewer Catholic parishes and schools in the archdiocese, 
here are a few of the responses of different groups to 
their possible actions.  It is good to see the dedication of 
a large percentage to our Catholic schools and PSR pro-
grams both by family and staff.  I was glad to see only a 
fairly small percentage (8% or less) would no longer 
send their children to a Catholic school or PSR, or de-
sire to continue working or being a Catechist there.  
Many considered it depended on the specifics.  The oth-
er survey questions were able to identify some of the 
values and concerns from different groups to be aware 
of as we plan for the future. 
     Some of the strengths that were identified across all 
groups surveyed were that Catholic schools: …form 
children to be disciples of Jesus (over 80% agreed with 
this statement); …foster a sense of community and be-
longing (over 80% agreed); …enhance children’s moral 
development and self-discipline (over 80% agreed); …
challenge students academically (over 90% agreed); and 
…are safe and secure (over 90% agreed).  One of the opportunities for us to grow was in the 
ability to support students with different learning styles and needs.  The response on this ques-
tion varied greatly depending on the group that was responding.  82% of School Faculty/Staff 
considered that our Catholic schools do support such students, 58% of school parents consid-
ered so, but only 37% of alumni agreed and 34% of them disagreeing.  This is a challenging 
area.  I would interpret the responses as those currently involved in our schools (the parents 
and faculty/staff) have a much more favorable impression. We recognized this need and have 
been improving and also desire to meet the needs of as many as we possibly can.  At Assump-
tion, we currently have learning consultants for children from Pre-K through 8th grade.  For 
more details on these survey results go to allthingsnew.archstl.org. 
 

Peace,  

Fr. Nick 
P.S.  Due to the DMI and School survey results a special survey has been designed for young 
adults (age 18-39).  You can find the survey at allthingsnew.archstl.org. Please consider providing 
your input.   
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St. Monica .  .  .  Pillar of Hospitality 

After Funeral Luncheons  
are Coming back! 

 

Mission Statement: With hearts of compassion, we prepare and  
serve a post-funeral meal for grieving families.  

We are wanting to bring back the Funeral Luncheon Ministry. This ministry is a way to 
show support and hospitality to our grieving families. We also have a new process for Fu-
neral Luncheons and are currently looking for many volunteers to assist with the luncheons, 
in one or more of the following ways: 1. Simply making a dish and dropping it off.  2. Serv-
ing at a luncheon.  3.Coordinating a group. 4. Making phone calls.  Our plan is to create 10 

or more teams of 15 people, and each team will have a coordinator.  All volunteers will be able to choose how they 
would like to assist this ministry.  The key is to have as many volunteers as possible, so that everyone is only called on 
occasionally.  On the average, we usually have two funerals a month, sometimes more often. This is a beautiful ministry 
and Assumption would love to offer this again to our parish family.  If you or someone you know is interested in being 
a part of this ministry, please contact Peggy Brewer at the parish office: 636.240.3721 Ext. 221 or email:  
peggy.assumption@yahoo.com.  Please know...at this time we are just putting a list together of ANYONE that is willing 
to assist with this ministry in any way.  We are hoping to get Funeral Luncheons back very soon! 

Ladies AND Gentleman! 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

Family  
FUN 
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Mass Times/Intentions 
 

 
Reconciliation 

6:30am Rosie Prinster 
8:00am Norbert & John Rothermich 
_______________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 08.15.22  

6:30am  Chan Soliczak Family 
8:00am Prayers for the Dove Family 
_________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

6:30am   Ron Goymerac 
8:00am  Manny Vitale  
—————————————–——     
7:30 -7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 08.17.22 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremi-
ah 

29:10-
13 

 

TUESDAY 08.16.22 

Respect Life Meeting 
 

Assumption Pro-Life meet-
ing will be held on August 

17th at 9:00am in the  
Meyer Room in the Parish 
Center. Please stop by and 

show your support!  
If you would like more in-

formation, please call Sylvia 
at 636-978-8803. 

 
 

 

 

 

Young adults at Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary Parish, WE 
NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU!    
Responses are due by Sept. 12; the  
 results will be published in October.  

 

Based on the results of the  

Discipleship Maker Index (DMI) 

that was offered in the spring of 

this year, seeing an increase in 

young adult involvement is the 

top priority of the archdiocese. In 

response, the All Things New 

Team, the Office of Young Adult 

Ministry and the Young Adult Min-

istry Subcommittee have created 

a survey to gather feedback from 

young adults. 

 

 

Marriage Preparation Class: ENHANCED 
 

Engaged couples can experience a unique Marriage Preparation Class: ENHANCED 
event which includes the opportunity for the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Satur-
day and Sunday Mass with recognition and special blessing.  The next Marriage 
Preparation Class ENHANCED program will be held at Assumption of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary in O’Fallon, MO on August 27 & 28.  The Marriage Preparation Class: 
ENHANCED brings couples closer to Christ through the sacraments.  For more in-
formation or to register, visit marriageprepstl.org.    

This weekend is St Vincent DePaul Food Pantry weekend. At this time the 
pantry is low on the following items: crackers, all canned fruits, canned pasta (Ravioli, 
Spaghettio's, etc), Chicken Helper, Tuna Helper, Mayo, ketchup, jelly, canned hams, pan-
cake mix and syrup, and brownie mix. Grocery store gift cards are greatly appreciated! 
And please check expiration dates before donating. Non-food items needed include: toilet 
paper, deodorant, shampoo, and razors. Thank you for your generous support! 
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6:30am  Jane Frick 
8:00am  Mary Jane Schalk 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  08.18.22 
6:30am Priest Intention  
8:00am Elizabeth Bytnar 
 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  08.19.22 
8:00am  Richard Lendeman 
5:00pm  Hudson Cash 
___________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm Chapel 
Or by appointment 

SATURDAY 08.20.22 
 8:00am  Margaret Peters 
10:00am  Marilyn Stolte 
12:00pm  People of the Parish 
 5:30pm   Jane Frick 
 

 By appointment 

SUNDAY  08.21.22 

 

Pray the Rosary Before  
Weekend Masses:  

 

Please join us in Church 30 minutes 
before each weekend Mass for the 
Rosary. We gather and pray before 

the Holy Family Statue.   

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

              CRHP Retreats are BACK!! 
   Men’s Retreat - Sept. 24/25 ~ Women’s Retreat - Nov. 12/13 
 

Men’s Retreat – Jim Seibert, jim.seibert.sr@gmail.com or (636) 324-2694 
Women’s Retreat – Jeannette Hamann, abvmjeannette@yahoo.com or (636)240-3721 Ext. 247 

RCIA INQUIRY SESSIONS 
 

 Do you know of someone who has expressed 
an interest in the Catholic church? 

 Do you/they want to become Catholic but 
feel confused about where to start? 

 Are you/they thinking about attending RCIA 
(Rite of Christian Initiation) but want more 
information first? 

 Do you/they feel hesitant or intimidated to go 
to Mass? 

 Do you/they wish for a Catholic friend to 
help answer all your questions? 

  

All of these questions and more will be answered 
during our inquiry session, given by Fr. Nick, at 
Assumption Church on Thursday, August 25th at 
7:00pm.   Participants will find out more about 
what Catholics believe, explore who Jesus is, and 
will gather information along the way that will 
deepen their faith. Highlights of the coming 
RCIA sessions will follow.  Call the church office 
at (636) 240-3721 or Missy Lowrey, at (314) 630-
3983 if interested. 

RCIA needs sponsors who aren’t shy about their love for 
the Church. Your enthusiasm will motivate your candidate 
to learn more and practice deeply.  
2. You want to be excited about the Catholic Church. 
Sometimes we all need a pick-me-up. Walking alongside 
a candidate in the midst of conversion gives you the op-
portunity to revisit your own relationship to Christ and his 
Church.  
3. You went through the RCIA. You already know 
how valuable the role of the sponsor is.  
4. Your spouse went through the RCIA. . Give the gift 
of full communion to others by being a sponsor.  
5. You want the parish to grow. We grow spir itually as 
we become a community that spreads the hope of the gos-
pel. Share this hope as a sponsor, and watch the parish 
come alive.  
6. You want to give back to the parish. Celebrate your  
gratitude by giving your time as a sponsor.  
7. You have valuable experiences to share with others. 
Being a sponsor is about forming a relationship with an 
apprentice Catholic. You don’t have to be an expert -- you 
just need to be willing to share your thoughts, struggles, 
and hopes.  
8. You love to have one-on-one conversations. . Your  
role is to walk alongside someone who wants full com-
munion with the Church, listening to their experiences and 
sharing your own.   
9. You want to learn more about the traditions and 
practices of the Church. Come as a sponsor  and dis-
cover what you wish you had known all along.  
10. You want to grow in prayer. Become a sponsor  and 
pray for your candidate every day. 
 

Help the RCIA ministry spread the joy  
of the Gospel throughout the parish.  

Become a sponsor!   

        10 Reasons to become  
         an RCIA Sponsor! 
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From the  Principal’s  Pen 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Principal’s As we begin a new year’s journey, we are blessed 
with full classes and a great year for learning!    

 

1. Make sure you visit on Open House and get your child’s free Ice Cream coupon. 

2. Review the Drop-off procedures for your child’s first day. 

3. For those in grades 2-5, please review the NEW PICK-UP arrangement for this year.  It was 
sent to you via Teacher Ease. 

4. Please inform others who drop your child off or pick-them up, to review the procedures. 

5. Remember, parents of the “littles” should stay in the car and allow our adults to remove your 
child from the car.  We will take them to wherever they are going. 

6. Grades ‘6-8 LOT’ (parking lot across from school on W. Third), you can only park there if 
your YOUNGEST child is in 6, 7, or 8th. 

7. Please listen to the Patrol Students.  They are trying to direct traffic as safely as possible. 

8. Please know that Grades 1-8 have Parent Orientation (Meet the Teachers) Night on August 
25th starting at 6:30pm. (More info to come). 

9. You should have already received the first Parent Weekly, which is sent to all parents each 
Thursday. 

10. Hope your summer was great!  Looking forward to seeing you again. 
 

August 16th: Safety Day for K-8 – dismissal at Noon 
This year, we will have our second day of school devoted to training our students about safety for 
Fire, Earthquake, Tornado and Intruders.  We will show our students the Archdiocesan Safety Vide-
os (age appropriate) for each safety drill, then provide a lesson plan for that particular drill. Lastly, 
we will complete the drill.  We have asked that the Fire Department be present for our Fire Drill, 
which is common for the first Fire Drill of the year, and also ask the Police to help with our Intruder 
Drill. 
 

During the year, we will have a Fire Drill each month and two of the following during the year: 
Tornado, Earthquake and Intruder Drills (generally Fall and Spring). 
 

I will be providing videos to all parents, so that you may watch them in advance. 
 

We will continue to pray for a wonderful year with your children and look forward to seeing you at 
the Grade 1-8 Parent Orientation (Meet the Teachers) September 25th at 6:30pm. 

Thanks for reading about Assumption School!    
 

Blessings, Pat Hensley 
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St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Happy End of Summer from 
Assumption Youth Ministry!   

 

It has been an incredible summer of fun, faith  
and community with Life Teen! 

 
Our staff and teens have been entering deeper into their Catholic faith 
throughout the summer through retreats, field trips, and Life Nights. 

Here are some highlights:  

 Becky and Parker attended Catholic Youth Ministry Con-
vention in Scottsdale, AZ - focusing in on how we can best 
serve the teens and share the Gospel with Gen Z.  

 Our Leadership Teens travelled to Benedictine College in 
Atchison, KS for the Life Teen Leadership Conference- an 
intensive week of prayer and leadership training with a dis-
cipleship focus.  

 We packed a charter bus full with teens and headed to 
Springfield, MO for the Steubenville Conference! Teens 
encountered Christ through powerful talks, the Sacraments, 
and each other. Many of our teens shared that this weekend 
helped them grow in their love for the Eucharist. Some of 
our teens who are not yet Catholic attended the Confer-
ence, and through encountering Jesus in the Sacraments 
and in the LT Community, they experienced the call to join 
the Church!  

 For the first time in program history, we attended Life 
Teen Camp at Camp Covecrest in Tiger, GA. Joining with teens and parishes from 
all over the country, our teens and chaperones encountered a powerful week of joy, 
community, messy games, the Sacraments, and transformative Catholic com-
munity life. Teens who encountered this week commented that this week of fun and 
prayer was “the best week ever” and that their relationship with God is forever 
stronger because of their experiences at Covecrest.  

 

This past Sunday was our final Summer Life Night until we Kick Off for the Fall on  
September 11.  
 

Please pray for all of our teens and the Life Teen Community, that we continue to grow 
deeper in our relationship with God and our 
understanding of what it means to live a fully 
Catholic life. Please also pray for our staff and 
core teams as we prepare to serve our youth and teens to the best of our ability,  
leading them to a deeper relationship with Christ and His Church. We will be 
praying for you! 
 

Save the Date:  
 

September 11, 
Life Teen  
Kick Off 
 

September 14, 
Edge Kick Off 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTION?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Dir of Youth Ministry
  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   
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Get ready for another exciting lineup of          music, food, fellowship, and 
fun at the 2022 Assumption Fall Festival, Oct.15, Saturday, 4-10pm and 

Oct. 16, Sunday, 11am-6pm. This two-day festival is packed with fun for all ages!   
 

Festivities kick off Saturday with Music by ‘MandaLyn’ from 4-6pm, followed by ‘Almost Famous’ from 7-10pm, and 
‘Cole Blue Steel’, a parish favorite, takes the stage from 1-5pm on Sunday. The Country Store is back! We’ll have 
games and inflatables for the kids, adult games, food and spirits, quilt and 50/50 raffles, and so much more! Watch for 
more picnic details to be released on the parish website at assumptionbvm.org, and on social media 
@Facebook@facebook.com/assumptionparish and @instagram.com/abvmofallon/ as they become available. 
 

Amazing sponsorship opportunities ranging from $150 - $1,500 are now available, and offer great marketing exposure 
for your business. Contact Nancy Gomer at 636-240-3721 or email nancy.assumption@yahoo.com for the details.   
 

If you are still interested in volunteering in the planning process, contact Larry Johnson at 417-847-7464 or email  
larrydj1982@gmail.com. Fall Festival planning meetings have moved to Tuesday nights. The next meeting is at August 
23rd at 7:00pm, in Hall A in the parish center. Volunteer signup information coming soon. 
 

Thanks to YOU, this longtime parish tradition will continue to bring the community together for another year festivi-
ties and fun!  

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

HOSPITAITY: 
Christian 
kindness  

“We are ALL 
hospitality 
ministers”  

August 22, 6:30pm, Hall C 
 Let’s meet with friends (old and new), 

listen to wonderful live Dulcimers  
music provided by Jim Abbitt and his 
friends and have ice cream sundaes!  

Non-members are always  
welcome to check us out! 

 Questions...call Bob or Liz Allmeyer          
at 636 240-8638. 

PRAYER SHAWL WEEKEND at  
ICD AUGUST 20-21 

Prayer Shawls will be available after all Masses at Immaculate 
Conception Church Dardenne Prairie August 20/21.   

A Prayer Shawl makes a beautiful gift. It is a gift of prayer, 
especially appropriate for those who are ill or lonely.  

All shawl recipients are prayed for by our committee.     
For more information on ICD's Prayer Shawl Committee,  

contact Louann Maldeney 314-650-0938.   

The next Knights of Columbus 
Food Drive is scheduled with a 
NEW LOCATION!   Sunday,  
August 28th, from 9am - pm at 

Frontier Integrated Health Center 
(Parking Lot). 199 Frontier Park 

Dr. O'Fallon, MO. 63366 
 

This is located off Fiese at Hwy K 
Any questions can be directed 

to:  knightshelp2269@gmail.com 

                 Help Wanted!   
We need help in cleaning our church.  
Here’s how it works: There are 6 teams of 
cleaning volunteers. One team cleans 
once a week, for one month.  Then the 
next team cleans for the next month.  One 

day a week, usually Wednesdays after Holy Mass, is best.  
It is just one day a week for a month, and your turn does 
not come up again for 6 months! Several cleaners are go-
ing to retire because they have been helping a long time.  
We want to take this opportunity to thank them so much!  
Could you please help?   
 

Work for the Lord 
The pay isn’t much 

The retirement plan is out of this world! 
 

Thank you!  Please call Ruth Rothermich if you are avail-
able or would like more information.  636-294-3921  
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2022 - 7/24/22 
 

$                   137,955 
$         154,000 
$              (16,045) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,087,529 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

July 24, 2022 
 

$             27,691 
$               32,000  
$                  (4,309)  

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

  
- 1 Peter  

4:10 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                              Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

Returning Families Please log in to your  
TeacherEase account to register.    
New Families  Call: (636) 240-1020 
Questions? Please Email:  
Ann Marie: aquan@abvmtech.org   
or  Pam: ppenning@abvmtech.org  

Tuition Rates for 2022-2023  
1 Child $250~2 Children $365~3 or more Children $485  
Additional Sacrament Fee: $25  
Classes are Tuesday and Wednesday Evenings, 
6:15pm-7:30pm.  Drop Off begins at 6:00pm. 

 
 

PSR Catechists (Religion Teachers) are  
needed: Tuesday and Wednesday evenings 

from 6:15-7:30pm. Choose which evening to 
teach or pick BOTH! A stipend is offered!!  

We would love for you to come join us in PSR!  
 

If you have never been a catechist or if you have been one in the past, and would like to learn more about  
this wonderful ministry, PLEASE contact Ann Marie Quann with ANY questions, aquan@abvmtech.org or  

636-240-1020 OR just call Ann Marie and tell her you would LOVE to join the PSR family!  
We have had a glorious abundance of registrations for PSR and we REALLY need more teachers! 

Do you have a passion for children to live 
Christ centered lives, to embrace their 

Catholic values, while developing leaders 
who have passion to serve and create a 
better world? If this sentence stirred  

something in you, then perhaps you are   
being called to serve as a Catechist!! 

Children’s Liturgy of 
the Word is BACK! 

 
We are very excited to say 
that Assumption is bringing 

back Children’s Liturgy of the 
World!  If you are interested in 
being part of the CLW team 
and helping to shape our program, contact Ann 

Marie at 636 240-1020 or aquan@abvmtech.org. 
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CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
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  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
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  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
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  Peggy Brewer 
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